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URGENT ADVISORY – TRAFFIC AT PASAY ROAD 
 

 
Dear Residents, 

 

Please be advised that due to the Petron Promo offering on fuel pump prices 

from 11 AM to 1 PM today, traffic at the exit side of the Pasay Gate is getting 

blocked by motorists getting into the Petron Station at the corner of Pasay 

Road and EDSA.   

For your convenience, please take other exit gates should you wish to cross 

EDSA going to Makati. 

We will advise you as soon as the traffic normalizes. 

Thank you. 
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